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13 September 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have received notification from the Department for Education 
that schools should close on Monday 19th September for the Queen’s funeral.  We will be open 
as usual on Tuesday 20th September. 

We will also be commemorating the life of the Queen through a special assembly on Friday in 
order to give our students a sense of context regarding Elizabeth and her time as monarch 
over the last 70 years. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Andy Hartley 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


